


Announcement of addition of $200 to Richard
Max Davis Memorial Fund by Maurice Davis.

Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
September 17, 1968
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Voted by Executive Committee to approve the
agreement between Hebrew Free Loan :Association
and Federation re Richard Max Davis Scholarship

Fund,

Executive Committee
United Jewish Federation
May 26, 1964
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Voted by Board to establish the Richard Max Duvis
Memorial Fund, that the proper committee develop
the necessary procedure as stated in the letter of
request, that Federation accept with appreciation
the funds turned over to it for this purpose.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
March 31, 1964
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